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GOVERNMENT NOTICE 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE  
 
No.                      2021 
 

 
 
 

1. The draft National Infrastructure Plan 2050 was gazetted for public consultation   by 
the Minister of Public Works and Infrastructure for general information and 
comments from interested persons on 10 August 2021. The deadline for submission 
of written inputs was indicated as 17 September 2021.  
 

2. Notice is hereby given that the deadline for submission of written inputs is extended 
to 01 October 2021. 
 

 
The Director-General, Department of Public Works and Infrastructure; 
For Attention: Ms Tshwanelo Rakaibe, Lead: National Infrastructure Plan 2050  
256 Madiba Street, Pretoria Central, 0001 
Tel: 011 269 3683 
 
Email: NIP2050Inputs@dpw.gov.za  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
________________________ 
MS PATRICIA DE LILLE, MP 
MINISTER OF PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
DATE: 8 September 2021 
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